
 

GREENLAM/2024-25 

December 20, 2024 
 

The Manager 

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services 

Floor 25, P. J. Towers, Dalal Street 

Mumbai - 400 001 

Fax No. 022-2272-3121/1278/1557/3354 

Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com 

The Manager 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex 

Bandra (E) 

Mumbai - 400 051 

Fax No. 022-2659-8237/8238/8347/8348 

Email: cmlist@nse.co.in 

 

BSE Scrip Code: 538979 NSE Symbol: GREENLAM 

 

Sub: Updates on greenfield Particle Board project at Naidupeta, Andhra Pradesh 

 

Ref: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

This is in continuation to our earlier intimation dated May 28, 2024 under Regulation 30 of the Securities 

and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 

regarding our greenfield particle board project at Naidupeta, Andhra Pradesh which is being set up under 

Greenlam Limited (formerly Greenlam South Limited), a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company. We 

would like to update that, due to bad weather condition in the region, the project completion has been 

slightly delayed and is expected to start commercial production in January, 2025 (instead of earlier 

intimated timeline of end of Q3 of FY 2024-25). 

You are requested to take the above information on records. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For GREENLAM INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

 

 

 

PRAKASH KUMAR BISWAL 

COMPANY SECRETARY & 

SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT – LEGAL 
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